
JBC Monthly Status Report – June 2017 

DHS–CTC Building Project 

 

• Brick work is progressing quickly and much of it is complete at this time.  

• Solar options and a timeline for possible installation are being investigated. 

• The Fundraising sub-committee continues to meet on a regular basis.  

There will be a press release drafted and sent to local businesses regarding 

naming rights and other donation opportunities.    

• The project is still on time and on budget.  The only issue may be lack of 

manpower as the project continues. 


